
 
 
 
 
SILVERSUMMIT HEALTHPLAN TAKING ADDITIONAL STEPS TO PROTECT 
MEMBERS’ HEALTH AMID COVID-19 OUTBREAK

 
 

 
Dear Provider,  
 
As we continue to learn more and address the novel coronavirus and its resulting illness COVID-19, we 
want to update you on important coverage information around its testing, treatment and care. 
 
SilverSummit Healthplan has been working in close partnership with state, local and federal authorities 
to serve and protect patients during the COVID-19 outbreak, including ensuring that its members and 
providers have the most up-to-date information to protect themselves and their families from the virus.
We remain committed to protecting our communities during the outbreak. 

 

 
Please be sure to access the SilverSummit Healthplan website at 
https://www.silversummithealthplan.com/ for important information to our providers. Additional 
details can also be found in our Provider News section of the website at  
https://www.silversummithealthplan.com/providers/provider-news.html  
 
To ensure you are keeping your environment safe from the coronavirus, please refer to the CDC 
guidelines here. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
SilverSummit Healthplan 

https://www.silversummithealthplan.com/
https://www.silversummithealthplan.com/providers/provider-news.html
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/downloads/workplace-school-and-home-guidance.pdf
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/downloads/workplace-school-and-home-guidance.pdf



